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30th June; 1926,

Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th ultimo
respecting the steamer "ALFONEC PEREZ" and with regard thereto
I have to say that a report of a survey held an the vessel
al Greenock has now been received at this Office and the
record B,8.6,26 has been assigned.

I am, Dear &irs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comittee.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAK .
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